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I am an organic vegetable/herb farm in Aurora. A chicken CAFO has underhandedly 

snuck in here without public comment, on Ehlen Rd, Donald. We are furious as it is 

1/2 mile from us. We will have to smell it, deal with the dust and air quality and water 

run off and possibly contamination of our well. I am fully against raising animals in 

this way.  


